
From: Helen Ingalls <ingalls20007@icloud.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 2:41 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Support for EEP 
 
 EXTERNAL:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
 
> Dear PUC, (Attention:  Debra Howland) 
> I am writing to express support for the Energy Efficiency Program. In the works for several years and 
now pending at the PUC, it will inject $350 million into the NH economy, putting local people to work, 
saving money for every electric/ natural gas utility customer, and moving the state away from fossil fuel 
consumption. Please proceed with the EEP without delay, to advance this important path to sustainable 
energy in New Hampshire. 
>  
> Helen Ingalls  
> Sandwich, NH 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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